
Admin/Files/Agendas/PC/cancellation notice 

07/1/21 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
THE JULY 6, 2021, REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE LASSEN 

COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION HAS 

BEEN CANCELED. 

 
 THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED LASSEN 

COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION IS 

SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 3, 2021, AT 707 

NEVADA STREET, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

CHAMBERS, SUSANVILLE CA 96130 
 

 

 

For questions, please contact the Lassen County Department of Planning and Building 

Services, (530) 251-8269. 

 


